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Spring Term: Newsletter 8

World Book Day and Stay and Read Event

On Thursday, the whole school celebrated World Book Day in school!l We dressed as our favourite
book characters, held joint reading sessions with the children from the infants and had a picnic
lunch to link in with our theme of ‘Journeys’. We also had the Blackburn with Darwen Libraries
mascot, ‘Wordsworth’ visit us in schooll Wordsworth is an enormous dog who loves to read and he
had a wonderful time in school high-fiving the children and having his photograph taken!

Our theme for this World Book Day was ‘Journeys’ and the children spent time on World Book Day
documenting their journey through reading that day. They thought, not just about what books they
were reading or had read, but also about other thinks they might read such as cereal packets,
cooking instructions or street signs. The children then created their own ‘reading rivers’ which
showed their journeys through reading that day.

After school, we held our termly Stay and Read session. Ms Blackledge led a journey-themed
storytime and school put on a free picnic tea for all who attended. All-in-all, the children (and staff!)
had a wonderful World Book Day and | would like to thanks parents and carers for all their support.

Nurture Group Farm Visit

On Thursday, the children from our nurture group visited Smithall’'s Farm in Bolton. They meet
cows, llamas and baby alpacas and had a wonderful time! Mrs Grogan, Mrs Rawlings and Mr
Whalley report that the children’s behaviour was impeccable and that they were a real credit to the
parents and the school! Many thanks to Mrs Grogan for organising such a lovely visit.

Parents’ Evening

Parents and carers will shortly be receiving a message to allow them to book a parents’ evening
appointment via the Weduc app. | would like to take this opportunity to explain that parents’ evening
was originally planned for the 20" March, however, as this clashes with the Year 5 trip to France,
we have decided to put it back a week. Parents’ evening will therefore now take place on
Wednesday, 27" March which is the day before school closes for the Easter holidays.

Please could | ask all parents and carers to check the app for messages and to book their
appointments as soon as possible to avoid disappointment. Many thanks.

School Dinners

Please can we remind all parents and carers that school dinners must be booked online, via the
Weduc app whether parents pay for lunches or receive free school meals. As we are no longer in
receipt of the Schools Food Grant, any parents not entitled to free school meals will need to pay
for their child’s lunches using the Weduc app. Many thanks for your continued support.

Ms R Blackledge (Acting Headteacher)




Class Attendance for this week

Congratulations this week to class 6L!
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Our whole school, class and individual
attendance target is 95%

Monday, 18" March - Year 5 trip to France

Friday, 22" March Year 5 children return from France
Wednesday, 27" March - Parents’ Evening

Thursday, 28™ March - break up for the Easter holidays

Monday, 15" April - school reopens for the Summer Term




Wake Up Wednesdays

Welcome to your weekly bitesize information sheet on online safety - this week’s theme is
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EMPHAs:sE CAUTTON

Encourage your child to treat unexpacted messages with caution:

get them to consider, for example, whether the message sounds like
something a friend or relative would really send them, Make sure they
know never to share Eevaonal detalls over WhoatsApp, and to be wary
of clicking on any links in messages, Sottlwg‘up two-step verification
adds o further layer of protection to thelr o!sApp account,

ADJUST THE SETTINGS e )

It's wise to change your child's WhatsApp settings (go to ‘Privacy’, |
then ‘Groups') to specify which of their contacts can add them to
%‘oug chats without needin afprovul you can give permission to

ontacts’ or ‘My Contacts Except ', Additionally, if your child
needs to use ‘live location’, emphasise that they should enable this
function for only as long as they need ~ and then turn it off.
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.T\-UNKING BEFORE SHARING

Help your child to understand why It's Important to stop and think before
posting or forwarding something on WhatsApp, It's eagy ~ and all too
common - for content to then be shared more widely (s aven publicly on
soclal media). Encourage your child to consider how an lli-judged message
mlgm damage thelr reputation or upset a friend who sent something to
them In confidence

" CHAT ABOUT PRIVACY

Some parents like to check in with their child about how

they're using WhmsApp explaining that it will help to keep them

safe. If you spot a “Locked Chats’ folder, you might want to talk about the
sort of chots that are in there, who they're with and why your child wants to
keef them hidden. Also, if your child has sent any 'view once' content, you
could discuss their reasons for using this feature,
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All money raised will be spent
on new games for wet
playtimes.

Please bring in
donations to school A
for us to sell and %@7@ ;
hand to your school S
councillor.




